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To Whom It May Concemn:;

| am outraged that the California Energy Commission would propose such a totalitarian plan of
being able to control functions in OUR homes like AC and electricity. What part of invasion of
privacy don’t you socialists get? It smacks of the old USSR.

Instead of managing a shortage why don’t you build more power plants? We need more energy
not less. More and more homes are being built every day and that is “good” for the economy but
the water and power available is not growing as fast and in fact is shrinking. Your job should be to
make more power available not limit it.

Just one more item for my growing list of reasons to leave California. Keep in mind | am one of
those “wealthy” folks you seem to always want to screw. My income (six figures) and tax dollars
can just as easy go to some other deserving state and California can become a series of ghost
towns.

Mark Gohl
Carlsbad CA



